ABOUT THE
OMAR FAMILY

WHY WE NEED YOUR HELP

The Omar family was sponsored to come to Canada
by Asha's son Mohammed. We all know the many
disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic and
many of our sponsors are still feeling its effects,
Mohammed being one of them. Mohammed is in
need of some assistance to help support his family
once they arrive in Canada. He has worked hard to
do his part but a little more help is needed.

Please visit the link below to make a monetary donation:
1.Select DOORS-General Donations

2. Write “OMAR Family” in the messages
Contact DOORS Committee member, Kristin @kdeckcote@gmail.com for more
details about donating items

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/the-anglican-diocese-of-ontario/



https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/the-anglican-diocese-of-ontario/

